Westwood Athletic Booster's Meeting Minutes May 20, 2015

Members Present: Joan and Todd Greder, Melissa Hostetler, Scott Tentenger, Cass Burkhart, Matt and Glori Hall, Andy Brouillette, Scott Brekke, Don Jorgensen, Teresa Von Tersch-Shook

President Joan Greder called the meeting to order.

Reviewed Secretary's Minutes from April 15. Corrections noted.

Treasurer's Report: None at the time. A report will be sent from the school secretary to the treasurer in a couple of days.

Clothing Report:

- State Track t-shirts will be paid by the Boosters (team members and 2 coaches)
- Brandon East has agreed to take baseball/softball pictures

Athletic Director's Report

- Boy's Basketball Uniforms cost \$3616.00
- There will not be a youth velocity program this summer. There will be a lifting program set up for the high schoolers.

Old Business

- No update on the sign in the commons.
- Window clings were delivered a few weeks ago.
- Scholarships were awarded May 12 during the Academic Awards night. The committee
 would like to make some changes to the scholarship qualifications: recommendations
 can come from 1 non coach and 1 Westwood employee. Sports played at Westwood
 count, not sports from other schools.

New Business

- Athletic Boosters will keep the salt sales. We still need to find someone to run the sales.
- Money left in salt sales accounts from graduating seniors cannot be left to another athlete, it goes back into the Booster account.

Next meeting will be in August. Booster meeting will be the 4th Wednesday of the month.